The Catholic Schools of Greater Kalamazoo (CSGK) is seeking nominations for upcoming vacated seats on its Board of Directors. The Board of Directors exists to promote and facilitate preschool through high school education for CSGK's three collaborating schools, St. Augustine Cathodral School, St. Monica School and Hackett Catholic Prep, in the manner of Jesus Christ and the Roman Catholic faith.

The CSGK board has authority over non-educational and non-extracurricular services. The board is comprised of the pastors from the eight supporting parishes, an appointed member of each member schools' Local Council Advisory board (LAC), and between five to seven lay members. Board meetings are generally held the last Friday of each month.

To review the roles, responsibilities, and important documents of the Board of Directors, please visit the CSGK website (https://csgk.org/csgk).

Members will serve three (3) year terms and will serve no more than two (2) consecutive terms. Membership is open to adults who are in good standing with their parish and are not employees of CSGK or any CSGK school.

For consideration, please provide the following:

- 1. Letter of intent addressing the following:
 - a. Why you wish to hold a leadership position on the CSGK Board
 - b. Your understanding of the role as a CSGK Board member
 - c. The expertise and talents you will bring to the leadership position for the benefit of the CSGK community
 - d. How you will support decisions when unable to agree with them
 - 2) Letter of support from your parish pastor

The requested information should be submitted by September 29 to the attention of: Mrs. Melissa Anderegg
CSGK Business Manager
1000 W. Kilgore Rd.
Kalamazoo, MI 49008
manderegg@csgk.org